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BB SPORTS NEWS  Last Friday we  

participated in the school games level 2 

golf competition.  After 2 weeks of  

training our year 6's were ready to take 

on the rest of St Austell and Newquay 

schools. With such challenges as over 

the river (a chipping activity) and in the 

square (a putting activity) our children 

stood out as clear favourites from the 

start with some excellent golf.  when the 

final results came through our  

perseverance paid off and we secured a 

place in the finals of the 'Cornwall school 

games' as St Austell and Newquay  

district champions!  Well done to all the 

children involved, you deserved it! 

Attendance by Class 

Congratula
ons to Li�le Doves and  

Pelican Class with 99.2% 

a�endance!  

Rainbows 1 95.1% 

Rainbows 2 92.2% 

Li�le Doves 99.2% 

Li�le Fish 94.4% 

Li�le Lambs 95.8% 

Peacocks 94.8% 

Phoenix 96.4% 

Pelicans 99.2% 

Angels 96.0% 

Faith 96.9% 

Hope 97.7% 

A group of children from year 5, accompanied by 4 members of 
staff visited London last week. Throughout the trip the  

children's behaviour and general attitude was fantastic and 
we were complimented many times,  all of the staff were  
truly proud of them. The trip included visits to St Paul's  

Cathedral and The Natural History Museum. The absolute 
highlight was a guided tour of The Houses of Parliament 

which included seeing the House of Commons, The House of 
Lords and the Queen's Robing Room.  

Mr Daysh 

BB Spelling Bee 2015 

Another tense BB Spelling Bee took place on Tuesday.  All children 

and adults were truly amazed at the spelling ability of our young  

finalists.  Children from Year 1 right up to Year 6 confidently stood in 

front of the whole school and spelled some very tricky words. 

Merryn, Oscar, Taylor, Jack and Sol 

were all year group winners and Grace 

was the overall Spelling Bee  

Champion!   Well done to all of our 

super-spellers! 

Children are back to school on Tuesday 3rd November.   

After Half Term Holiday 

we will be selling Poppies 

during the first week back 

at break times.   

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

NEWSFLASH! -  

Mrs McDowell secured an     

exciting new job closer  to her 

home, which only happened on 

Wednesday. After 16 years with 

us, we wish her the very best in 

her new position at Pensilva 

School and will greatly miss 

her . 


